
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Lenten Service and Lunch 12:05 PM 

 Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 
           
                   

 

LENTEN BIBLE STUDY 

FEBRUARY 19 – MARCH 19 

7:00 PM 
This course will be offered in partnership with the folks at  

Trinity Anglican.  The first study will be held February 19th at 7 PM  

at St. Paul’s, and will then alternate between venues.   

Please put your name on the sign-up sheet in the library  

if you are interested in attending. 

 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 2018 
Friday, March 2, 2018 

1:30 PM  
 

Salvation Army Church 

184 Colborne Street North, Simcoe 
 

THEME:  REPUBLIC OF SURINAME, SOUTH AMERICA 
 

This service is presented by a combination of seven  

local churches, including St. Paul’s. 

Light refreshments following the service. 

(The World Day of Prayer is coordinated by the 

Women’s Inter-Church Council of Canada) 
     

WMS/ST. PAUL’S MISSION CIRCLE PROJECT 

Mission Circle is supporting the Kenora Fellowship (in Kenora, ON)  

by providing purses which will be donated and then filled with supplies such as shampoo, 

toothbrushes, personal items etc. for people in need.  There is a collection box in the lower 

lobby  

for purses or small backpacks and the like. 

Please see Judy MacIntosh or a Mission Circle member  

for additional details.  Thank you. 

 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 



Regular Office Hours:   

Monday to Thursday, 9 AM to 4 PM  
 
                

Lenten Coin Containers are  

available in the Library. 

Please take one and 

support PWS&D. 
 
 

                               PARKING PROTOCOL 
        Now that winter has arrived, leaving the  
     spaces on Lot Street for those with mobility  

         challenges is even more critical.  Plan to  

        arrive a couple of minutes early and use  

            other parking spaces.  At 10:25 AM,  

if there are spaces available, please feel free to use them.  Thank you. 
 

 

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Thursday 

March 8 

6:30 PM 

Norfolk Pregnancy & Family Resource Centre 

FUNdraising performance:  H-N Concert Band 

Port Dover Lighthouse Theatre 

Dessert & Beverage Buffet 6:30 PM, Concert 7:30 PM 

Donations accepted, tickets required 519-428-2177 

Friday 

February 23 

7:30 PM 

Waterford United Church Concert Series 

Classical Guitar Group 

Refreshments following the concert 
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            LENTEN SERVICES AND TOONIE SOUP LUNCHEONS 
           Sponsored by the Community Life Committee 

                  February 21 to March 21 (Wednesdays)  

                    Worship Service begins at 12:05 PM 

Soups are needed for six luncheons, each enough to feed ten 

people.  See sign-up sheet in library. Your help would be appreciated! 

 
The 2017 Annual Report is now available in the Library.  Feel free to take a copy and review the 

content.  Address any queries to the appropriate author.  THANK YOU TO THE FRIENDSHIP IN FAITH 

CREW 

AND THEIR HELPERS FOR COLLATING THE REPORT! 
 

ST. PAUL’S ANNUAL MEETING 
 



TODAY after worship! 

 

TAX RECEIPTS FOR 2017 ARE AVAILABLE IN MAIL SLOTS. 
 

KAI THE BARBARIAN 
Finally - a play about George Leslie Mackay from Oxford County  

will be staged in Embro!  He was the first foreign missionary to be commissioned by Canada 

Church, he came from Embro,  

was educated at Knox College, Princeton, and Edinburg.   

He was sent to Formosa, worked as an itinerant dentist,  

and established schools and churches from 1871 to 1901. 

March 21-24 and March 29-31 at 7:30 PM  

March 29 and 31 at 2 PM, Embro Town Hall 

Tickets available @ 519-475-4201 or info @ 519-532-1522, or Facebook at “KAI the Barbarian, 

the George Leslie MacKay Story” 

 

CONNECTING AFTER WORSHIP 
                               The opportunity to chat and connect 

                          face to face following our experience of being 

                     engaged with God in worship has proven to be a 

valuable part of life at St. Paul’s.  If you can be part of this ministry on occasion, please see the 

sign-up sheet in the library.  Thank you. 

 

 


